Happy Holidays!
12/20/12

We wish you and your families and friends a very peaceful and happy holiday season. 1t&s been a pleasure providing
you with Enews throughout 2012 and we look forward to continuing to be in touch in 2013.

This is the last Enews of the year. The electronic newsletter will return Jan. 10, 20-13



